
www.aquiferalliance.org 

  
Calling all GEAA members! 
   

We could really use some volunteer help with stuffing envelopes tomorrow, 
Tuesday the 15th, here in San Antonio. We'll be working on this all day, from 
9am - 5pm. Please join us if you can! (We'll provide lunch and snacks...) 
   
1809 Blanco Road 

San Antonio, TX 78212 

   
Looking forward to seeing you tomorrow, 

Annalisa Peace 

Executive Director 
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